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Appendix 6: Letter of Support

Wendy Miller

From: Dr. Neil McKinney

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 12:45 PM
To: Wendy Miller

Subject: Tugwell Rd Microbrewery

Ms. Miller:

My wife Lynda McKinney and | own land on Michelson Road in Otter Point, but currently reside in Victoria. We are
unable to attend in person the meeting to discuss the application for a permit to expand the microbrewery on Tugwell
Road.

It is our intention to build a home and retire in the next few years to our Otter Point property, in proximity to the Bad
Dog Microbrewery.

Lynda and I are strongly in support of this local business. John and family are very good neighbours, and their family
business is welcome in our neighbourhood. We give our unequivocal support to their expansion.

Sincerely yours,

Lynda and Dr. Neil McKinney, ND

PPSS-35010459-1971



